

May 17, 2022

Mayor, J. Murray Jones Township of Douro-Dummer 894 South St. P.O. Box 92 Warsaw, ON K0L 3A0

Re: Brian Fawcett Graduation from AMCTO's Executive Diploma in Municipal Management

On behalf of the Association of Municipal Managers, Clerks and Treasurers of Ontario (AMCTO), I am extremely pleased to announce that Brian Fawcett has successfully completed the intensive process to graduate from the Association's Executive Diploma in Municipal Management. We believe that this is a tremendous accomplishment and should be regarded with pride by your municipality.

Founded in 1938, with a membership of more than 2,200 municipal professionals across the province, AMCTO is proud to be the largest municipal professional association in Ontario, with the mandate to provide high quality education and professional development programs in order to foster municipal excellence in the province.

The Executive Diploma in Municipal Management is the most comprehensive career development program designed specifically for Ontario's municipal managers. Graduates of this Diploma Program are informed leaders with a comprehensive understanding of the complex and interrelated components of municipal management, and who can immediately implement their knowledge and thus have an integrated and positive impact on any municipal corporation.

Brian has successfully completed the rigorous evaluation process to graduate from this Diploma Program.

We hope that you, and your colleagues on Council, will join us in congratulating Brian on this significant achievement.

Should you have any questions, please contact Manjit Badh @ 905-602-4294 ext: 228 or mbadh@amcto.com

Yours truly,

David Arbuckle, MPA Executive Director

for littl